
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Date: Friday 17th January 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Indoor Climbing Activity 

 

On Friday 7th February, your child will be taking part in a climbing activity at Clifton Community School 

Campus. The trip will be led by Mrs Connell and accompanied by 1 other adult. All local authority risk 

assessments have been completed and children will be fitted with a safety harness which will be checked 

by a qualified instructor. All activities are suitable for non-climbers. The children will be travelling by 

Rawmarsh Community School mini-bus. 

The activity will be taking place over dinner time so children will need to bring a packed lunch with them.  

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals lunch may be ordered at school. 

This is an indoor activity and children will be required to bring: 

 Sensible clothing suitable for the activity. Tracksuit, leggings, t shirt or normal P.E. kit 

 Trainers (secure footwear no pumps) 

 

The cost for the trip is £4.00 and should be paid via ParentPay. Consent must also be given via ParentPay.   

Outings are enjoyable and a very valuable educational experience and we thank you for your support. 

School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school code of 

conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who do not meet the 

acceptable criteria. If you are happy for your son/daughter to go on the visit, please complete the slip 

attached and return it to school. 

If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, please contact 

school on 01709 828242 the trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed. If you have any 

questions, please contact the class teacher  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Oxborough  
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